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NEWSLETTER 
Friday 16th March 2018 

It has been such an exciting week, we have had author Robin Stevens in school 

and she has been signing her book for the children and talking about her other 

books. We have been tweeting lots of pictures and she was fab and the children 

had a great time meeting her.  

In case you missed it we also had Pi Day this week (not the pie you eat) the mathemati-

cal Pi , which was March 14th (anyone know why?) because Pi is 3.14 and March is the 

3rd month and it is the 14th day—simple! Check out Year 6 singing their Pi song on twit-

ter, it’s really catchy and very educational too.  

We have also been learning lots of ‘science stuff’ on World Science Day on 

Thursday, it was fantastic, the children were investigating and experimenting 

and hypothesising and predicting. There was a whole lot of learning going on. I 

think that the children will need a well deserved few days off over the week-

end, although I’m sure lots of the children will be wanting to tell you all about 

what they have been learning this week. Enjoy the weekend, see you Monday. 

Miss E McLoughlin (Acting Headteacher). 

SCHOOL EVENTS 
Year 3 Swimming—Mon 5th March—Thur 15th March 

World Maths Day - 12th March 
Own Clothes Day for chocolate — Wednesday 14th March 

World PI Day - 14th March 
Sports Relief—Wednesday 21st March 

Girls Football Team —Thursday 22nd March 
Football Friday—Friday 23rd March 

Grandparents Games Day - 26th March 
Parents Maths Club ‘What Maths looks like’ – starts the 19th 

April 
LCQM Assessment Day 25th April 

 
We  are really proud 

of Mrs Shackell as she 

has passed her Level 

British Sign  

Language Course—

well done! 

 

CHILDREN ARE STILL COMING IN 

THROUGH THE MAIN ENTRANCE—

CLASSROOM DOORS SHOULD BE USED 

UP TO 9.05AM—AFTER THIS TIME CHIL-

DREN ARE LATE FOR REGISTRATION. 

THANK YOU! 

EASTER BINGO 
Wednesday 21st March  
Door open at 6.30pm 

£10 all in, plus 2 strips of  
raffle tickets 

Bring your own refreshments 
Hot drinks will be available for a small 

charge 
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On Wednesday morning at 8am our 10 triathletes were in the 
swimming pool again practising for their Triathlon in April.  Mr Dickinson &  
Mr Gardiner are in the pool each Wednesday morning training the swimmers with 
stamina and resilience, they took their bikes out onto the muddy terrain on Thurs-
day, they did really as it was tough riding conditions.  

 
SPORTS RELIEF on Wednesday  21st March, all children can come 
into school dressed as their Sporting HERO—- and it would be great 
to know why they have chosen them as their hero. (Mr Dickinson) 
 

Weekly Attendance 

Star of  
the Week 

Reminder that all school meals can 
now be paid for on PARENT PAY. 
Please log on and pay for school 

meals in this way, you can then log 
and track any money that you may 

owe.  
BREAKFAST CLUB 

Payments are still made using cash, if you 
need to make payments please ensure all 

monies owed are up to date. We hope to be 
able  to use Parent Pay for this very soon. 

HOUSE VALUES 
Courage Trust   

Ambition Respect 
RCC 98.3% 

RZW 94.9% 

1SH 92.7% 

1CB 97.7% 

2NMc 91.3% 

2PK 94.0% 

3SdS 97.0% 

3IH 97.6% 

4PKy 94.0% 

4CW 90.7% 

5AP 98.7% 

5TJ 97.2% 

6SM 94.6% 

6JH 92.9% 

RCC 
Luca  

Owens 

RZW 
Finley  
Price 

1SH 
Hayden  

Johnston 

1CB 
Molly  

Jennings 

2NMc 
N/A 

2PK 
N/A 

3SdS 
Connor  

Davies 

3IH 
Chloe  

Holmes 

4PKy 
Luca  

Kenny 

4CW 
Darcy  

Beckwith 

5AP 
Emily  

Nugent 

5TJ 
Dominic  
Owens 

6SM 
Luca  

Knowles 

6JH 
Imogen  
Hughes 
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